
 

 

 

 

 

17 November 2015 

Dear Expert Adviser 

Finance Committee’s legacy – Expert advisers 

As we near the end of the Fourth Assembly, the Finance Committee is assessing 

its impact and the effectiveness of its work during this Assembly.  

The Committee will dissolve in April 2016 in anticipation of the Assembly 

elections, and as part of its legacy, the Committee is looking back at its 

programme of work, highlighting areas for further scrutiny in the Fifth Assembly 

and suggesting ways for the next Finance Committee to effectively engage with its 

stakeholders. 

In your capacity as an expert adviser to the Committee, Members would welcome 

your views on your experience of engaging with the Committee, including its ways 

of working, the work it has undertaken, and the impact it has had. The Committee 

would be keen to hear what your expectations of the role were, and if your 

experience met these expectations. Members would also be interested in your 

thoughts on the benefits of having an expert adviser to the Committee, and if this 

is something that should be considered on a permanent basis or if advisers to 

specific streams of work is more workable. 

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgCommitteeDetails.aspx?ID=229


 

I would be grateful if you were able to provide a short written submission to the 

Committee by 8 January 2016. The Committee has also prepared a survey to 

assist with the consideration of its legacy and we would encourage you to 

complete this and share with your colleagues. 

I look forward to receiving your response. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jocelyn Davies AM 

Chair 

http://svy.mk/1H6VgRO

